Caswell, Lynne

From: Bogart, Molly <Molly.Bogart@maine.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 10:25 AM

To: Broome, Anna; Caswell, Lynne

Subject: LD 629 Request of RPC/DDPC

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.

Hi Anna and Lynne,

Below is a count of injuries as a result of patient behavior recorded through workers comp at each hospital. The data are
by month over the last 3 yrs. There is, of course, much nuance in these numbers and this work which we would be glad
to discuss. As | said to Sen. Claxton last week, RPC and DDPC are willing, if not eager, to contribute to these
conversations. Let me know if we can be of any further assistance.

Riverview Psychiatric Center Dorothea Dix Psychiatric Center
Month | 2020|2021 | 2022| | Month | 2020|2021 | 202
January 5 2 2 January 0
February 0 4 1 February 1 0
March 5 3 0 March 3 1
- April 0 6 3 April 0 0
- May 1 5 0 May 0 2
June 1 3 0 June 0 1
July 3 4 2 July 0 1
August 2 4 N/A August 0 0
Sept-ember 2 1 N/A September 0 1
October 3 2 N/A October 0 1
November 2 1 N/A November 2 4
December 4 1 N/A December 1 0
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Take care,
molly

Molly Bogart, Director of Government Relations

Department of Health and Human Services

Phone: (207) 592-4361 (call/text)
Email: molly.bogart@maine.gov

Pronouns: she/her

Who we serve. What we do. Who we are.




